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I’m absolutely thrilled and very proud of our
BPA team this week. Many of us have been
supporting another school within the Trust

during their Ofsted visit. Despite a couple of
organisational changes in school, the children
remained incredibly calm and their exemplary

learning behaviours did not waiver. I’m so
incredibly proud of them and want to say a huge

well done and thank you. This most definitely
extends to the staff who have worked tirelessly
to cover off extra duties and responsibilities,

going above and beyond as they always do. I wish
everyone a very well deserved and relaxing

weekend. 



Miss Greenwood: Theo
Miss Axall: Matthew

Mrs Millington: Joseph  
Miss Gregory: Maisie
Miss James: Jasmine
Miss Wightman: Sofia

Miss Roebuck: Safaa and
Cienna

Miss Beck: Jack
Mrs Hrintchuk: Madisen

Miss Marr: Cody
Mrs Spivey: Kiara
Launchpad: Haris




 John-Paul (RKG)
Isaac (RMA)
 Lacey (1LM)

Freddie (1/2MG)
 Max (2HJ)

Taylor (3VW)
Erika (3/4ER)
 Seth (4FB)

Darcey (5MH)
Noah (5/6KM)
Adeline (6AS)

Lola (Laundpad)



Follow us!

Dates for t
he Diary

Parent notices

Main office is open from 8:30am
can any enquiries before that
time be emailed and we will

respond as soon as we are able.

Wednesday 1st February: Year 1 and Year 2 trip
to St Peters Church
Tuesday 7th February: Miss Roebucks class trip
to Headingley Waterworks
Wednesday 8th February: Miss Becks and Miss
Wightmans class trip to Headingley Waterworks.
Wednesday 8th February: Valentines Disco
Friday 10th February: School is closed due to
Staff Training. 
Friday 3rd March: World Book Day!




Please can we remind
parents to be mindful of
parking safely around the
school premises. You should
not be driving or parking

infront of the school gates.
This is to ensure everyons

safety.

Rockets 
We still have spaces in our

Rockets after school
provision. Book via the Arbor

App. 

ASTROTOTS!
Every Thursday morning
from 9:00am - 10:00am in
the school house. Please
ring the school office
and book your place. 

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park


This week at BPA...

We are so lucky to
have a class set of
Meerkat Mail so we
can all read and

enjoy the book at
the same time! 

All ready for the
KS1 athletics
competition.

This weeks art club was
looking at the artist Andy

Warhol and pop art and here
is what the children

produced

What do you do when one
of your little nursery

girls asks why you
haven’t got any tea bags
in the tea bag box in the
role-play kitchen? You

make some…



The Legal Stuff 
School attendance is

important because the law
requires it. As a parent

you are legally responsible
for making sure your child
gets a full time education.

This means making sure
they attend every day! 

Regular Attendance means
Punctual Attendance. Arriving
on time for school is just as 
 important. Late arrivals are

disruptive for the class and can
be embarrassing for the child

who is late. Children can also miss
important information during
registration including the plan

for the day.  
Any unauthorised absence
negatively impacts on our

overall attendance figure as
well as your child’s attendance
and achievement levels. This is

why it’s really important to
tell school each day your child
is absent and the reason for

absence.

At The Bramley Park Academy we take attendance and punctuality
very seriously. We aim to have an attendance figure in excess of the

national average of 96.7%. Attendance data is tracked by the
Department for Education and will adversely affect our Ofsted rating

if it is below the required level. 
Our current attendance percentage is 94.9% and we really need to

improve on this figure.

IMPORTANCE OF
ATTENDENCE!

We will monitor your
child’s attendance

and if we do not see
an improvement we
will contact you by

letter for a meeting. 


